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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 753-6862
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
November 10, 2009
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Acquisition of Skyline Telephone by Timberline Telco
Dear Mr. Danner:

This letter is a courtesy notification that Beaver Creek Telephone Company, d/b/a Timberline Telco, has entered into a stock acquisition agreement to acquire the stock of M&L Enterprises, d/b/a Skyline Telephone.  The FCC 214 Change of Control Public Notice was issued on November 2, 2009.  This means that under the normal course of action, approval will be deemed granted on December 3, 2009, and the transaction may be closed at any time after that.
No action is required by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.  However, the Company wanted you to have this courtesy notice.

This transaction will be transparent to the customers of Skyline Telephone.  The existing tariff will remain in effect for the foreseeable future.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

cc:
Garrin Bott (via e-mail)


DeeDee Kluser (via e-mail)


Steve Child (via e-mail)


Cindy Melillo (via e-mail)


Bill Weinman (via e-mail)


Brian Thomas (via e-mail)
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